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"P.M. Shri Adivasi Ashram School Students Explore Career Opportunities in 

Agricultural Engineering at AAU, Dahod" 

On 16th December 2024, the Polytechnic in Agricultural Engineering, Anand Agricultural 

University, Dahod, had the privilege of hosting a visit from P.M. Shri Adivasi Ashram School, 

Moti Bandibar, Limkheda, Dahod. The visiting group consisted of 22 boys and 18 girls, 

accompanied by 4 staff members from the school. 

Dr. Farid G. Sayyad warmly welcomed the group and delivered an engaging session on the 

history of the Polytechnic, emphasizing its establishment in 2008 and its contributions to the 

field of agricultural engineering. He highlighted the critical role agricultural engineering plays in 

advancing sustainable agricultural practices and its significance for rural and tribal communities.  

During the session, Dr. Sayyad also shared insights into the career opportunities available in 

agricultural engineering, motivating the students to consider this field as a potential career 

path. 

The students and staff were guided through the facilities and laboratories of the Polytechnic by 

Mr. D.C. Vaghela, Mr. P.J. Chauhan, Mr. H.R. Parmar, and other laboratory subordinates. 

They provided detailed demonstrations of various laboratory equipment and practical 

applications of agricultural engineering technologies, giving the visitors a hands-on learning 

experience. 

The visit concluded with an interactive session where the students enthusiastically asked 

questions about the courses offered, the admission process, and future opportunities in the field. 

This visit fostered awareness about agricultural engineering and its relevance among the 

students, leaving them inspired and better informed about the possibilities in this vital discipline. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 


